From: Blau, Lainie

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2012 4:58 PM
To: Flanagan, Susan C.; Robey, Michael
Cc: lainieblau@gmail.com

Subject: Resignation

To Ms. Flanagan and Mr. Robey:

1 am writing this letter to let you know I am going to be leaving district 89. I need to have an affidavit of outside

teaching experience filled out and was planning on coming by the main office on Monday July 30. Please email me back
and let me know a good time for you.

Thank you,
Lainie Blau
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906 S. Elmwood

Oak Park, IL, 60304
708-420-8015
Shannadowney@att.net

8/1/12

Kennedi Dixon

Director of Special Education
District 89

906 Walton

Melrose Park, IL, 60160

Dear Mrs Dixon:

If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know. I would be glad to
help however I can.

Sincerely,
" ) M“"—"'\

Shanna O’Brien
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School District 89
906 Walton Street
Melrose Park, IL 60160
July 31,2012
Dear Dr. Robey:

Please accept this letter as my notice of resignation, effective immediately.

I am very thankful to District 89 and the employees of Washington School for

allowing me to grow as an educator and individual in my seven years in the Maywood
community.

Sincerely,
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Katherine Otto

Cc: Dr. Flanagan



Shaylon Walker

Special Education Coordinator
School District 89

906 Walton

Melrose Park, IL, 60160

Dear Ms. Flanagan:

As of today, I am announcing my resignation (2 week notice) from School District 89. This was not an
easy decision to make on my part. The past two years have been very rewarding. I've enjoyed working
for you and assisting the children and families of the district. My time in the district has given me the
opportunity to grow as a professional, and for that I am very grateful. Thank you again. I wish you and
the children and families of School District 89 all the best.

Sincerely,

Shaylon Walker



July 31-st, 2012
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o
Mrs. Susan Flanagan g;:f
Director of Human Resources/School Site Operations i
School District 89 o
906 Walton Street, %
Melrose Park, IL 60160 mi

.

™
Subject: Retirement letter

Dear Mrs. Flanagan,

I would like to inform you that I am retiring from my position with School District 89, effective June 1-st, 2013.

I would like to take the opportunity to thank the School District 89 and my colleagues for the immense suport and
help, without which it would have been difficult to work.

During the upcoming school year 2012-2013, I will continue to put my efforts and dedication as before for the benefit
of our students.

While I look forward to enjoying my retirement, I know that I will miss working for the School District 89. If I can be

of any assistance during this transition, please let me know.

Sincerely,

VIRGINIA MURARIU
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SUSAN MONTGOMERY

111 W. Maple Street, No. 1508 e Chicago, [llinois 60610 e (312) 649-6833
msusanmontgomery@gmail.com

July 27, 2012

Michael E. Robey, Ed. D.
Superintendent

School District 89

906 Walton St.

Melrose Park, IL 60160

Dear Dr. Robey,

[ would like to inform you of my resignation from School District 89, effective August 10, 2012.
[ have accepted a position as a senior writer in a health care related organization and am, thus,
returning to my field of communications.

I'am excited about the opportunity yet will certainly miss working with the many wonderful
colleagues in District 89. It has been a pleasure working in the district and I wish you, the Board

and staff much success in your work ahead.

Sincerely,

Sue Montgomery




